
 

NB A copy of this letter and all school newsletters can be found on the school’s website: www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

23rd May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

PTA Father’s Day Shop – Friday 14th June 2024 

 

Following the success of previous years’ Father’s Day shops, the PTA are organising another Father’s 

Day shop for 2024.  It will follow the same format as previous years and give your child(ren) the chance 

to experience choosing and giving Dad, or a significant other male carer, a gift on Father’s Day that will 

be a complete surprise on the day! 

 

The shop will be set up during the school day on Friday 14th June.  Your child will be brought to the 

shop where they will be able to choose a gift for their Father, Grandfather or whoever they wish to give 

a present to on Father’s Day.  It will be wrapped, and they will be able to write a gift tag.  Younger 

children will be helped with their gift tag if needed.  

 

 

 

If you would like your child(ren) to take part, please log on to the PTA Events Website via 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/swanland to obtain a voucher for the shop.  Vouchers can only be purchased 

online NOT via ParentPay nor with cash/cheque.  Gifts are priced at £6.00 each.  Upon ordering, we would 

be grateful if you would indicate who the gift is for and whether you have any other children in the 

school who are also participating in the shop, in order that we can avoid any duplicate gifts being 

purchased.  Thank you. 

The deadline for purchasing vouchers for the Father’s Day shop is Friday 7th June 2024 at 10:00 and no 

late entries will be accepted. 

 

Please remember to send your child(ren) with their voucher to hand over at the shop, however, if you 

are unable to print your voucher, we will have a register on the day of those vouchers purchased. 

 

The PTA’s aim this year is to continue raising funds for computing technology and outdoor equipment.  

A percentage of each gift purchased will go towards this fund to assist in reaching this year’s target 

to support all pupils. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Swanland School PTA 

 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/swanland/

